STM Lottery Returns to Bring Christmas Joy to Orang Asli

In this season of joy, STM Lottery with the help of SEMOA, a non-governmental organisation that helps
to improve the living standard of the Orang Asli, organized a Christmas party for the Christian Orang
Asli community in Rawang, Selangor on 17 December 2022. The party was attended by over 300 guests
from various Orang Asli (OA) communities in Selangor and Pahang.

The company contributed RM30,000 to SEMOA to hold the party and provide food provisions and
Christmas gifts to 800 adults and 500 children. This is part of the company's Helping Hands program
and its commitment to corporate social responsibility and sustainability. STM Lottery has been
supporting SEMOA's Christmas party since 2013. During the pandemicin 2020 and 2021, the Christmas
party was halted and only food provisions were donated to the OA community in Pahang and Selangor.
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